From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>

**Sent:** Friday, May 3, 2019 10:39 AM **To:** Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal

**Subject:** Strategy planning

My apologies for not including you on the invite. I need some administrative support these day because I am spending way too much of my time setting up meetings that I should be! I really like your thinking on I&S and think that you should probably walk us through WR, SR, SH and GS instead of us splitting it up. Are you ok with that? I think it would be better for us to have one voice for consitency sake. I can add the color commentary!

I will set up a call for us to chat this afternoon. Howard

--

## Howard L. Brown

Policy Advisor NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region U.S. Department of Commerce (916) 930-3608 Howard.Brown@noaa.gov



www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov